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As a family doctor and father, I know our health must be protected. The more I learn about this
project, the more it becomes clear that it is not worth the health risks. It seems much more based on
making money at the expense of health risks. Profits over people, once again. With the climate
crisis becoming ever more obvious, we must transition off fossil fuels as quickly as possible, and
this project just supports fossil fuel use. Please put people over profits this time; stop this project.
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